
Exodus- The Foundations of Covenant & Law

Week 1

Week 2

Week 3

Week 4

Week 5

Week 6

9/8

9/15

9/22

9/29

10/6

10/13

Introduction to the Book of
Exodus & Covenant

Moses, One Appointed by God

Moses' Calling and Promises

Moses before Pharaoh

God Judges Egypt, Plagues 1-4

God Judges Egypt, Plagues 5-9

Scripture Reading: Genesis 50:18-26

Scripture Reading:

Scripture Reading: Psalm 103:1-14

Scripture Reading:

Scripture Reading:

Scripture Reading: Exodus 7:1-7

Sun

Sun

Sun

Sun

Sun

Sun

Speaker: Jeremy Hawkins

Speaker: Jeremy Hawkins

Speaker: Jeremy Hawkins

Speaker: Jeremy Hawkins

Speaker: Ben Bailey

Speaker: Jeremy Hawkins

Description: Exodus 1, We see how the
beginning of Exodus ties into the story
that was left with the death of Joseph.

Description: Exodus 2, Moses is a commonly
known figure in the Bible. How did he get
his start? What led to the violence in his
time? How did God ordain this man?

Description: Exodus 3-4; Moses who has
forgotten about the land of egypt now 80
years old recieves a unique calling by God
as He declares who He is and His promises
concerning His people

Description: Exodus 5-6; Moses brings the
message of LORD to Pharaoh. Pharaoh remarks
that He does not know the LORD and
increases the difficulty of the people of
Israel.

Description: Exodus 7-8; The LORD begins
revealing who He is by dismantling the
Egyptian Gods. Plagues 1-4 deal with God's
authority over nature.

Description: Exodus 9-10; The LORD
continues revealing who He is to the
Egyptians so that none my deny His power
and might. Ending the 9th plague with a
direct stike against the god of gods Ra the
sun god. Demonstrating they are not real
gods.



Exodus- The Foundations of Covenant & Law
Week 7

Week 8

Week 9

Week 10

Week 9

Week 10

10/20

10/27

11/3

11/10

11/17

11/24

Final Plague & Passover

Crossing the Red Sea

Reformation Sunday

Provision of God

Godly Wisdom, Good Leaders are
Teachable

First Commandments & Mount
Sinai

Scripture Reading: Psalm 81:1-10

Scripture Reading: Psalm 77:11-20

Scripture Reading:

Scripture Reading:

Scripture Reading:

Scripture Reading:

Sun

Sun

Sun

Sun

Sun

Sun

Speaker: Jeremy Hawkins

Speaker: Jeremy Hawkins

Speaker: Jeremy Hawkins

Speaker: Paul Fellows

Speaker: Jeremy Hawkins

Speaker: Jeremy Hawkins

Description: Exodus 11-12; God through the
last and greatest plague gives the children
of Israel a way to remember what He has
done through all the generations. One that
typifies a coming savior.

Description:

Description: Exodus 15-17

Description: Exodus 18

Description: Exodus 19-20:1-7

Description: Exodus 13-14 The Israelites
leave their slavery only to find themselves
at the mercy of the Egyptians. God places
them in hardship to show them who He is
that they may trust and have faith in Him.


